
 
Infant School Disco 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The next infants school disco will be held on Thursday 12th June 2025, 3.30pm – 4.30pm. We will 

have lots of games, disco music, dancing, a snack and drinks for the children.  This disco is for FS2, 

Y1 and Y2. 

 

The cost of entry to the Disco is £3.50 per child, please send your reply slip and entrance fee 

into class in an envelope labelled with your child’s name.  

 

As this disco is straight after school finishes, please send your child’s disco attire into school in the 

morning in a carrier bag labelled with your child’s name.  Staff will help the children get ready into 

their change of clothes at the end of the day. 

 

At the end of the disco all children will be taken back to their classrooms where you should 

collect them at 4.30pm. 

 

Please note the following points: 

 

• Parents do not stay with their child. 

• Only pupils of Anston Hillcrest can attend the disco – siblings cannot attend.  

• All children will require an adult over the age of 18 to collect them. 

• No mobile phones/smart watches allowed. 

 

If your child has any dietary needs, please state on the slip below. 

 

We would love your help at the disco! If you can help us, please provide your details below.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

PTA Committee 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I give permission for my child…………………………………….………………………………………...……… in class………...……. 

 

To attend the    Infant Disco           Dietary needs …………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

My child will be collected by …………………………………………………………………  Tel. No. ……..……….……………………… 

 

 

I can help at the Infant Disco      Name & Tel. No.  ………………..…………………………………………………………… 

 

 

ANSTON HILLCREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hawthorne Avenue, South Anston, 

Sheffield S25 5GR 
Tel.  01909 550022 

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Rayner 
school@anstonhillcrest.org 

 
Our values are: RESPECT, RESILIENCE, 

TEAMWORK, KINDNESS & ASPIRATION 
 

mailto:anstonhillcrestprimary@rotherham.gov.uk

